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From December you need 

to book your places 7 days 

in advance so make sure 

you book your places for 

the first week back well in 

advance. However,  If you 

need to make  a last minute 

booking due to any 

unforeseen circumstances,  

please get in touch with the 

office so that we can book 

it in for you.   You can see 

all the bookings you have 

made in the Transaction 

History section. 

             PARENTS…. DO YOU NEED A LITTLE EXTRA TIME TO 

GET ANY LAST MINUTE CHRISTMAS SHOPPING OR FESTIVE 

JOBS DONE?  OUR NEXT FILM FRIDAY IS HERE TO HELP! 

THE GRINCH 
(New Animated Version) 

FRI 13TH DEC  
3.15-6.00 PM   
£7 pp INC HOTDOG,  

 POPCORN & DRINK! 
PJs and/or Christmas     
clothing welcome! 
 

 
 

St Joseph’s Breakfast & After School Club          01282 813045 

THINKING ABOUT JOINING 

OUR CLUB? ASK THE OFFICE 

ABOUT OUR 50% OFF 

TASTER SESSIONS AND GIVE 

US A WHIRL! 

 

We enjoyed our first FILM FRIDAY earlier this month 

and everyone was very  excited to watch Toy Story 4 on 

the Big Screen in the hall and it certainly felt like we 

were at a real cinema! We enjoyed poporn in cones and 

had hotdogs and a drink in the interval. We hope to 

hold these events on a regular basis and we will keep an 

eye out for new releases that you might like to watch – 

we also welcome any suggestions too! Don’t miss our 

next festive themed FILM FRIDAY on 13th December 

2019! 

One of the highlights of this term was our Lantern Making session at which 15 after school clubbers (along 

with a few helping hands from staff) made a lantern each for the Barlick Switch On Event. We did our own 

mini procession in the playground which looked quite spectacular in the dark – what super creations! 

Drop us an email ASAP 

if you would you like to 

see our Breakfast Club 

open at 7.45am! 



Awesome Autumn… 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

Finally, the children would like to say a special thank you for your donations of toys and resources which are 

always welcome, and for your continued support as we develop and build our lovely new club! 

“MAKE IT” MONDAY                                                                        
We have been baking, biscuit decorating and  sun 

catcher making! We have been so creative in lots of 

ways including building our own dens indoors! 

“TECH” TUESDAY                             
We have been using circuit building equipment to 

explore electricity and spent time typing stories in 

the ICT suite and playing games on the PC for fun! 

“OUR WONDERFUL WORLD” WEDNESDAY                                       
We had fun exploring outside, finding and 

identifying leaves and then using them for leaf 

rubbings and collages.  

“THOUGHTFUL” THURSDAY                                       
We made Poppy suncatchers for Remembrance Sunday 

and a giant Thank You card (see below). We also entered 

the Andrew Stephenson Christmas Card competition.. 

“FEEL GOOD” FRIDAY                                       
Football in the hall, giant ballons, beading, air hockey, 

and giant paintings with our hands…just some of the 

things that make us feel great on a Friday! 


